Jumpstarting Your Vegetable Garden

On Monday, January 25, Darren Morgan of Shonnard's Nursery will give a talk covering the early part of the vegetable growing season, from January through April. He will go over very hardy crops that can be planted starting in late winter, when to direct sow crops outside, and starting seeds inside for later transplant. Then he will discuss the timing of main season (summer) crops, how you can push them out a little bit early, and making the transition to the main planting season.

Darren Morgan grew up gardening and farming in Dayton, Oregon. He has worked at Shonnards Nursery in Corvallis for 29 years and is currently the nursery manager. He specializes in trees and shrubs, edible gardening, and has developed a passion for pollinators through the nursery's beekeeping division. Darren also teaches community education classes and workshops through Linn-Benton Community College.

Watch out for a future email with the link to the Zoom meeting!